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Dear Parent/Carer of STUDENT FULLNAME 

Celebration Event, Broderick Hall, Leeds. 

To support the development of future leaders at PGS, we are working with NextGenLeaders to create 
opportunities for our students to become ‘Changemakers’. Changemakers are groups of individuals who 
see a need within their audience group and plan and create a solution to solve this. 

NextGenLeaders offer an opportunity for young people to feel empowered to take action in their 
communities. Where privilege doesn't dictate engagement, but project-based learning helps to shape 
communities, and no young person is disadvantaged or marginalised from youth-participatory action. 

STUDENT FORENAME  has been working on a Next Gen Leaders project, and has been invited to a 
celebration event in recognition of all their hard work. This event will take place at Broderick Hall, in 
Leeds, on Thursday the 15th May, 2025.  

Location: Broderick Hall, Millenium Square, Leeds. 

Event timings: We will leave school at 8:45am and return at approximately 2.40pm.  

This should be in time to catch the school buses home. Should there be any delays on our return 
we will ask students to communicate this, so please have arrangements in the event of a delayed 
return.  

Students are expected to wear school uniform. We advise students also bring a water bottle and a packed 
lunch. There will be no cost to the trip, please can you consent to your child attending via Parentpay. 

Kind Regards 
 
Laura Clapham 
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